
High Commission of India,
Nairobi 

Source India- East Africa (Buyer Seller Meet) on F&B and Packaging material on 18th and
19th   March 2024   at      Mövenpick Hotel & Residences, Westlands, Nairobi.  

The  High  Commission  of  India  is  pleased  to  inform  that  a  47-member  business
delegation  comprising  manufacturers  and  exporters  of  Food,  Beverages  and  Packaging
Material from Trade Promotion Council of India (TPCI) will be visiting Nairobi to participate in
the  Source India- East Africa (Buyer Seller Meet) on F&B and Packaging material on 18th and
19th March 2024. The inauguration of this event will be held on 18th March 2024 at 1100 hrs
at the 'Hall of Africa' in Mövenpick Hotel & Residences, Westlands, Nairobi.

Sector players in Kenya, together with members of  their  esteemed organization are
invited to attend the BSM for business interactions and tie-ups with Indian counterparts. Any
related  feedback  and/or  queries  may  be  addressed  to  the  organizers  through  the  email
addresses -  sachin.k@tpci.in with intimation to this Mission at  comsec.nairobi@mea.gov.in.
The list of the 47 participating Indian companies along with their product category is enclosed.
Also enclosed is the tentative programme for the Source India inauguration.

       Interested  businesses  may   confirm  their  participation  by  registering  via  the  link:
https://forms.gle/dP1B4KdXeqPWKrnA7 

(Nairobi, 12.03.2024)
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